
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

13th October 2017
 

 
NON-UNIFORM DAY :  FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The student charity committee are organising a non-uniform on Friday 20th October 2017 in 
support of two charities.   
 
At the beginning of this term we launched our twinning project with schools in Southern 
Uganda.  This is a project we are undertaking with our local primary schools.  As well as 
raising funds through the charity, Omushana, we are developing a link (connecting 
classrooms) where the students from both schools will learn about the cultural differences 
and similarities.    
 
Our second charity is Shropshire Mind, a charity providing support for mental health within 
the County.  
 
Taking part in the non-uniform day is of course optional, however we are asking students to 
make a minimum donation of £1 to come to school in non-uniform. Students can wear any 

suitable and appropriate clothes of their own choice.   
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs H Edwards 

 
Mrs H Edwards 
On behalf of the Mary Webb Student Charity Committee. 

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Headteacher:  Mr A J Smith BSc (Econ) MSc TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
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